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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 'TH CITY COUr

| am writing this letter to authorise Mr. Mario Abela to act on behalf of the Richmond
Race Club in regards to the application and submission of development application for a
kitchen at our complex.

Mr Abela is a Director of the Club.

If you require further assistance in relation to this matter please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Yours sincerely

Wayne Billett

General Manager
wayne@richmondgreyhounds.com.au
M 0408 420329
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